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Andrew Jackson State Office Bldg. 
502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 

Nashville, TN 37243-0001 

September 11, 2025 

Lance J.M. Steinhart, Esq. 
Managing Attorney 
1725 Windward Concourse  
Suite 150  
Alpharetta, Georgia 30005  
Email: info@telecomcounsel.com 

Re: Docket 25-00020 – Network Innovations, LLC Notification of Name Change to Nitel 

Dear Mr. Steinhart, 

This letter serves to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated March 12, 2025, which enclosed the 
filing acknowledgment issued by the Tennessee Secretary of State concerning the provision of 
services under the trade name Nitel.  The Tennessee Public Utility Commission has updated its 
records to reflect this information.  No further action is necessary. 

Sincerely, 

David Foster 
Director, Utilities Division 
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GM 25-19
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